RANGER REPORT
August
Hello everyone!
We are slowly getting through the dog days of summer. With the lake level up, fishing is pretty good near the banks where the pampas grass hangs over the water. Catfish are being caught early in the morning, during the evening and of course the best time is during our weekend overnight fishing.  Our midday fishing, during the hottest time of the day, cats can still be caught by putting your baits close to cover. Best baits this past week was shrimp and blood baits for cats. Bass were hitting live minnows as were bigger bluegill. Remember the end of August we have our 24 hr cat tournament. Stop in to the bait shop to get signed up and get a copy of the rule sheet. The Friday before the tournament, we will stock the cats and the lake will be closed to fishing. 8am Saturday the tournament will kick off and only those registered will be allowed to fish.  Another friendly reminder, absolutely no pets of any kind are allowed on the SBEA property. Camp sites are first come first serve.  All white perch caught must be killed and not returned to the lake. 

Creel Count: Bass-39, Crappie-27, Bluegill-108, Catfish-256, Total-430
All Bass Safely returned to the lake


